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‘May 28, 2021

Michael Hagge

Professor + Chair, Department of Architecture
University of Memphis

404 Jones Hall

Memphis, TN 38152

Greetings,

Af{er reviewing the 5-year Interim Progress Report (IPR) submitted by University of Memphis,
the National Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB) has concluded that the program has
demonstrated satisfactory progress toward addressing deficiencies identified in the 2-Year
Interim Progress Report. ’

No further information is required at this time. Statistical Reports are still due annually.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the NAAB office.

Very truly yours,
O‘(ﬁw—f,_—_

Marilys Nepomechie, FAIA, DPACSA, NCARB
President

cc: Thomas Nenon, Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost




